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PRESS RELEASE 

 
CIR: NEW DATE FOR APPROVAL OF FINANCIAL STATEMENTS FOR 2013 

 
Milan, April 9 2014 – CIR-Compagnie Industriali Riunite S.p.A announces that the Board of Directors 
Meeting for the examination of the Financial Statements for the year ended December 31 2013, scheduled 
for April 14 2014, will be held on April 28 2014. This postponement will make it possible to take into 
account any progress in the negotiations currently taking place between the subsidiary Sorgenia S.p.A and 
the creditor banks on the debt restructuring of the company.  
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*** 
This press release can also be consulted on the website:  

http://www.cirgroup.com/press/press-releases.html 
  
  

http://www.cirgroup.com/
mailto:infostampa@cirgroup.com
mailto:info@cirgroup.com
http://www.cirgroup.com/
http://www.cirgroup.com/press/press-releases.html

